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Atlantic Striped Bass Stock Assessment Data Workshop Scheduled
for September 26-29, 2017 in Arlington, VA

Arlington, VA — The Atlantic Striped Bass Stock Assessment Data
Workshop will be conducted September 26-29, 2017 at the Westin Crystal
City, 1800 Jefferson Davis Highway, Arlington, VA. The Data Workshop is
the first in a series of workshops to develop the next striped bass
benchmark stock assessment. The assessment will evaluate the condition
of Atlantic striped bass stocks from Maine to North Carolina and inform
management of those stocks. The workshop will review all available data
sources for Atlantic striped bass and identify data sets that will be
incorporated in the stock assessment. The Workshop is open to the
public, with the exception of discussions of confidential data, when the
public will be asked to leave the room.

For data sets to be considered at the workshop, data must be sent in with
accompanying methods description to Dr. Katie Drew (kdrew@asmfc.org)
by September 1, 2017. Data sources include, but are not limited to, data
on recreational and commercial landings and discards, catch per unit
effort, biological samples (age, length, and/or sex), and life history Photo © Steve Witthuhn
information (growth, maturity, fecundity, spawning stock biomass weights,

natural mortality). All available data will be reviewed and vetted by members of the Atlantic Striped
Bass Stock Assessment Subcommittee for possible use in the assessment.

It is anticipated that there will be two Stock Assessment Workshops — one in late 2017 and another in the
summer of 2018. The benchmark stock assessment will be peer reviewed in the winter of 2018. The details
of the assessment workshops and peer review will be released as they become available.

For more information on submitting data, including the appropriate format, and/or attending the Atlantic
striped bass data workshop (space is limited), please contact Max Appelman, Fishery Management Plan
Coordinator, at mappelman@asmfc.org or 703.842.0740. PR17-27

The Atlantic States Marine Fisheries Commission was formed by the 15 Atlantic coastal states in 1942 for the promotion and
protection of coastal fishery resources. The Commission serves as a deliberative body of the Atlantic coastal states, coordinating
the conservation and management of nearshore fishery resources, including marine, shell and anadromous species.
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